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Bepartment of Education

REGION |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ALAMINOS CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM-2021-110

TO : ASDS, CID and SGOD Chiefs, all Division Education Program
Supervisors, all Division Personnel, all School Heads of public and
private elementary and secondary schools in the Division

FROM : Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT  : Orientation on the Conduct of the Follow-up Survey on the
Perception of Teachers and Other School Personnel on Vaccination

DATE : April 19, 2021

1. In preparation for the possible conduct of face-to-face classes, the Department of
Education will conduct a follow-up survey that seeks to gather the perception of the
teachers, school heads and other personnel in the schools and in the Division Office
on the ongoing vaccination program of the government. This survey, through the
Planning Service in the Central Office, aims to provide DepEd guidance in making
decisions in relation to the vaccination.

2. In view of this, all concerned personnel are requested to attend the online
Orientation on the Conduct of the Follow-up Survey on the Perception of Teachers
and other School Personnel on Vaccination on April 20, 2021, 9:00 AM through this
link: https://meet.google.com/hjv-mzpb-wpe.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Division memorandum is earnestly desired.
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LORNA U NG PhD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
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